
Alaska Health Care Commission 
 

The Alaska Health Care Commission was established by the legislature in 2010 (AS 18.09.010) to 
advise the Governor and legislature on policies for improving health and health care in Alaska.  The 
Commission has been focused on studying factors contributing to the high cost of health care in Alaska, 
and will present to the Committee findings and recommendations to-date, and issues and potential 
strategies currently under review. 
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Ward Hurlburt, MD, MPH, Chair of the Alaska Health Care Commission, and Chief Medical 
Officer, Alaska Department of Health & Social Services 
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